
North Los Angeles Office 
300 N. Los Angeles Street, Suite 4300 

Los Angeles, CA 90012 

 

 

       

February 24, 2022 

 

 

MEMORANDUM FOR ALL TENANTS 

   FEDERAL BUILDING 

    300 N. LOS ANGELES ST. 

 

   Myrna G. Barragan 
FROM:   MYRNA G. BARRAGAN 

   BUILDING MANAGER 

 

SUBJECT:   REGULATION THAT GOVERNS ASBESTOS 

CONTAINING MATERIAL 

 

This notification is to advise you that GSA is required to send out a notification 

informing tenant agencies that the building contains Asbestos Containing Material 

(ACM) per the GSA Public Building Service Asbestos Management Policy dated March 

25, 2015.  The ACM is not newly discovered ACM; the material has been present in the 

building since it was built.  Per GSA policy, this is an annual reminder that Asbestos 

Containing Material exists in the Federal Building. 

 

Please contact GSA prior to any building alterations to ensure that no potential ACM 

exposure exists.  All work must be performed in accordance with applicable Federal, 

State, and local regulations governing asbestos related projects and will be conducted in 

such a manner as to minimize any disruption of normal building activities.  GSA 

conducts bi-annual asbestos inspections to assess the condition of ACM and takes all 

necessary actions if warranted to eradicate ACM exposure.  As a reminder, GSA 

maintains the Asbestos Management Plan in the GSA North Los Angeles Field Office 

located on the 4th floor, Suite 4300.   

 

If you have any questions, please contact me at (213) 479-7579.   


